Dear Residents.

At the October 8 meeting and election of the Secretary and Vice President, it was determined that Richard Magoon will continue as Secretary and Trish Koula will be interim Vice President contingent on eligibility to serve on the board until such time as a new Vice President will need to take over. We are currently in need of street captains for the following streets: Annandale & Bayport; Chelseawood & Chesterbrook; and Dunstable. The neighborhood association is wholly dependent on volunteers and cannot continue to function without additional volunteers helping out. Please continue to consider volunteering for Vice President, as a street captain or in any other capacity in which you feel you could be of service to the neighborhood.

Dump Your Junk is scheduled to take place on Saturday, November 23, 2019 and Sunday, November 24, 2019, 9am to 5pm and 1pm to 5pm, respectively. The hours may vary slightly depending on the volunteers available. It will be in the lot/field next to Millers Point Elementary. This give you the opportunity to get your yards cleaned up and dispose of some of your summer projects you may have been doing. You can get rid of junk, tree trimmings, etc. Remember no garbage, that is for your garbage service, no paint cans, toxic chemicals, tires and nothing with Freon. This is your last opportunity to get rid of your offensive junk. MRNA Rules: No dumpster diving in the metal container; No animals or unsupervised children under 18 at dump site; No exceptions. Should this event be canceled by the County due to weather signs will be removed and an email will be sent out. There is not always sufficient time to get another newsletter out so this is the fastest and most efficient way to contact the neighborhood at once. Please email trisha_k84@sbcglobal.com if you are not on the email distribution list but would like to be.

This years "Light Up Contest" will be judged on **December 10th, 2019 starting at 6:30 p.m.** If you wish to participate please have your home lit up by that time. We do require that you be current with your membership dues and have a clean, cut and edged yard before decorating. The prizes will be awarded as follows: 1st Place = \$75.00, 2nd Place = \$50.00, 3rd Place = \$25.00, Honorable Mentions = \$15.00. The First Place Winner for the Lighted Displays will be invited to Judge the next year. The rules are pretty simple and the judges look for beautiful, tasteful, and well planned winners, they DO NOT LOOK for the largest amount of lights or the most stuff that is put out.

Clip and Return with check. Membership is due by October 1st, 2019 for the 2019-2020 year. Please Do Not Mail Cash. Please notate current e-mail and phone number.

Mail to: M.R.N.A., 9550 Millers Ridge, San Antonio, Texas 78239.		
NameAo	Address	
E-mail Address	Phone	
Dues for Oct. 1, 2019 to Oct.1, 2020 \$ 35.00	Donation \$ for Marquee Upkeep.	

The request for an e-mail address is for Millers Ridge information only and phone number is only for the Association records.